
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 October 18, 2020  

  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CONTINUED… 
 

MIKE AND BARBARA GRAY (former missionaries to Japan) will be 

joining us on Sunday, November 15th.  

 

THE FOOD PANTRY will still be open on the first and third Tuesdays 

of the month during the Coronavirus situation. The Food Pantry is 

still accepting donations. The next Food Pantry date is Tuesday, 

October 20th.  

 

Below is an updated list of things needed for the pantry: 

 

Soup  Saltine Crackers Boxed Jell-O Mix 

Paper Towels  

Please do not bring mac & cheese and plain noodles until further 

notice. 

 

AWANA BEGINS TODAY! Attention all parents and clubbers! 

AWANA begins TODAY at 5:00 P.M.  

 

FALL FAMILY FESTIVAL Saturday, October 31st from 5:00 – 7:00 P.M. 

Mark your calendars now and plan to spend a fun evening here 

at the church. No need to worry about dinner, we will have hot 

dogs, chips, and drinks for everyone. There is also a sheet where 

you can sign up to assist with setting up and taking down tables 

and chairs, helping with food, greeting people, and running one 

of the carnival games. Please contact Carol Brooks or Andrea 

Hoover with any questions. 

 

WE NEED CANDY! Because this year’s Fall Family Festival is going 

to be a little different, we are pre-packing candy bags for our 

guests. We are asking our church family to bring full sized candy 

bars and drop them off in the church office. These can be 

purchased in bulk at Costco, Sam’s, or BJ’s 

 

MID-WEEK POWER WILL BEGIN on Wednesday, October 28th at 

7:00 P.M. We will specifically be praying for the Fall Festival, the 

presidential election, and our nation. 

   

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS Thank you for continuing to be 

faithful in your giving.  You may visit the church website to give 

online (follow the link under the GIVE tab), drop it in the mail, or 

bring it by the church office during business hours (8:30 am – 4:00 

pm) Tuesday – Friday. 

 

TODAY’S SERMON 
 

 

WORDS OF LIFE 
 

Proverbs 12 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
BEST PRACTICE REMINDER As we consider one another during this 

unusual time, please remember to wear your face masks when 

entering the building and while you are in the worship service. Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

OCC SHOEBOX STUFFING will be held in the Suburban Kids Mother’s 

Day Out Room. You will need to sign up for your 30-minute time slot 

to pack as many boxes as you would like by going to this site: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0544AAAB28A75-shoebox 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0544AAAB28A75-shoebox


 
 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 
Glenn Cooke    Family Sunday School 

Sherry Laws      Terri Spruill  

Stacey Super’s mother   Lisa Smiley  

Single Mothers    Mr. Fluker  

Laura Cox     Good News Bible Club 

Susan Williams – surgery recovery Cindy Earnheart & Family 

Grace Ainsley    Linda Fry 

 

Our Suburban staff as they make decisions for our church during this time.     

 

 

 

 

2020 Year Verse 
  

“And when they had prayed, the place in which they 

were gathered together was shaken, and they were 

all filled with the Holy Spirit and continued to speak 

the word of God with boldness.” 
  

Acts 4:31 


